
June 01, 2020 

Ms. A. Macintyre 
Deputy Regional Clerk 
Regional Municipality of Peel 
10 Peel Centre Drive 
Brampton, ON L6T 4B9 

Dear Ms. Macintyre, 

RE: #05-05-20– 2020 VCOM Group Annual Report 

On May 29, 2020 the Regional Municipality of Peel Police Services Board considered a report 
dated April 30th, 2020, from Deputy Chief R. Patrick, Corporate Services, providing the Board 
with the annual report on the activities of the VCOM group. 

The following motion was passed by the Board: 

That the 2020 VCOM Group annual report be received; 

And further, that the 2020 VCOM Group Annual Report be forwarded to 
Regional Council for information; 

And further, that the 2020 VCOM Group Annual Report be forwarded to the 
Regional Fire Coordinator for information. 

In keeping with the Board’s motion, I have enclosed a copy of the 2020 VCOM Group Annual 
Report for distribution.    

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the Board office. 

Yours truly, 

Robert Serpe  
Executive Director 

Attach. 
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